
 

10 February 2014 
 
Dear Parents /Guardians, 
 
RE: KS4 AND KS5 RECITAL EVENING  

 
The Secondary Music Department would like to invite you to an Upper School recital evening on 
Friday 21 February. 
 
This will take place in the Secondary Auditorium commencing at 7:00pm. 
 
Students from GCSE and IB music will be performing solo works on their principle instrument 
in preparation for final practical examinations. 
 
This recital evening is free of charge and no tickets are required for entry. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me on m-game@bisspuxi.com or Ms Young on 
 p-young@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Martin Game 
Head of Secondary Music  


